Texas State University
San Marcos Campus and Round Rock Campus


In preparation to resume in-person teaching for classes held during the second summer session beginning July 6 and the fall 2020 semester, Texas State University has established several pandemic and post-pandemic work groups to address areas related to safety, learning and university operations.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Recommendations from the work groups will be reviewed by the President’s Cabinet by June 15 with a university plan ready for implementation July 1.
President Trauth has been holding webinars for faculty and staff to bring them up-to-date on the progress of the work groups.  To date the Health, Wellness and Safety Work Group has recommended cloth face masks will be required in the classrooms, exercise facilities, public spaces and where social distancing cannot be maintained.  Daily symptom checks and temperature checks will be required in some departments where frequent, close contact with others is required.  Club sports are to be suspended for the fall semester.  Personal Responsibility is very important.
